- MAR 22 1013

Duke Power Company \

ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President ‘\QW“O
Nuclear Production Department ”ﬁg\\\“ﬁ

422 South Church Street

Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-269, 270, AND 287/83-01

Thank you for your letter of March 4, 1983, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC License Nos. DPR-38,
DPR-47 and DPR-55 brought to your attention in our letter of February 8, 1983.
We will examine your corrective actions ind plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

H. C. Dance, Chief

Project Branch 2

Division of Project and
Resident Programs

cc: J. E. Smith, Station Manager

bece: Document Management Branch
State of South Carolina
NRC Resident Inspector
IE File
NMSS/SGPL
NRR/DL/SSPB
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